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.
I live on  , and quite frankly whoever has put this forward is .
I have problems exiting my house onto  , anyone who feels that two trucks of the size suggested
would be able to pass at the same time is demented .
I am currently having my driveway wall put back together for the second time as local builders have a problem
turning into my drive as the road is not wide enough for them to turn in safely . They are local not some random
lorry driver who doesn’t know the road.
Can any sane person seriously think the roundabout at Aldeburgh , at the Railway Pub could possibly cope with
the traffic of 300 trucks a day ????

 - I’m afraid this really does stink , Scottish Power ,
EDF , go home to your own territories.

Look forward to your reply

Regards
David Jackson
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